April 24, 2015

COASTAL LOWLANDS NOW CLOSED
TO SNOWMOBILING

Attention Snowmobilers:

Please note that the area of coastal lowlands from Deer Arm Brook to Western
Brook is now closed to snowmobiling for the remainder of the season. The
closure applies from Route 430 to 250 m elevation.

A Superintendent’s Notice has been posted in this area under the National
Parks General Regulations.

The closure is for the protection of flora, fauna, habitat, and landscape that are
now at risk because of deteriorating snow conditions.

Your co-operation is greatly appreciated!



